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RESOLUTION ON ELECTRONIC COMMERCE & SALES TAX

DATE:
AUGUST 27, 1999

On behalf of the National Association of State Retail Association Executives (NASRAE), I am pleased to submit the enclosed resolution adopted by our organization on August 17, 1999.  By way of background, NASRAE represents the association executives serving the 50 state retail associations across the country.  (List enclosed).  Our state retail associations represent approximately 50,000 retail companies of all sizes and types from across the country.  I serve as President of the Retailers Association of Massachusetts, and was elected this year to serve as Chairman of NASRAE.

In order to ensure fair and equal competition between sellers of all types, NASRAE endorses the application of state sales tax to electronic, catalog and other means of remote commerce not currently covered due to court rulings on tax nexus.  We believe that resolution of this issue is vital to ensure that employers are not placed at a disadvantage to those selling to local customers from outside the tax jurisdiction.  We further believe that this debate and resulting congressional action creates an important opportunity to seek, to the degree possible, more simplified forms of state and local sales tax structure and collection.

NASRAE has appointed a Committee to work on this vital issue, and would welcome the ability to attend the Commission meetings, and to assist in any way possible to find a fair and workable solution to this competitive issue.  Co-Chairing this Committee is Larry Meyer, Chairman of the Michigan Retailers Association, and Charles McDonald, President of the Alabama Retail Association.  

Thank you for your consideration of our comments and resolution, and we look forward to working with the Commission in the months to come.

Sincerely,

Jon B. Hurst

Chairman
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